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ATTENTION ANA COLLAZO , W

IN OUR CONVERSATION OF 11-07-2014 FRIDAY

I AM LETTING YOU KNOW | RETURNED THE TWO DEBIT GIFT
CARDS VALUED AT A TOTAL OF $50.00 TO THE EMPLOYEE OF
THE SATURN TITLE LLC ON MONDAY 11-10-2014

THANK YOU,

PATRICK CURRAN
DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING AND DEVEOPMENT

BUREAU OF ZONING AND LAND USE




